


WFTV

EEO Staff

Investigations and Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
45 L Street, NE

Washington, DC 20554

Re: WEFTV,LLC
WRDQ(TV), Orlando, Florida (Facility ID No. 55454)
Response to FCC Audit of EEO Program

Ladies and Gentlemen:

This letter is written on behalf of WFTV, LLC (“WFTV™), licensee of WRDQ(TV),
Orlando, Florida (Facility ID No. 55454) (the “Station”) with reference to the Commission’s
Jetter dated March 22, 2024. In that letter, the Commission notified WFTV that the Station “has
been randomly selected for an audit of its EEO program.” The Commission’s letter requests
certain information from WFTV regarding the Station’s compliance with the FCC’s EEO rules.
That information is attached hereto.

I am familiar with the Station and have reviewed the attached information and hereby
confirm that the attached information fully and accurately supplies the audit data requested in the
March 22, 2024, letter.  Should you have any questions regarding this response, please contact
our counsel, Christina Burrow, at cburrow(@cooley.com.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.
Executed on May Zg , 2024.

ey

Paul Briggs
Vice President and General Manager

490 E. South Street » Orlando, Florida 32801
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